
(Dr. D. Fraser Harris 
(handwritten) 

Dear Dr Harris 

13, Norham Gardens, 
Oxford. 

July 1st 09 

The titles of your Lectures arernost attractive, I your article on 'Leenwen­hoche' is most interesting. The Press could not take your Lectures I lrnow as we have a big job on hand in the translation and publication of 'Neuberger'. I am very much interested in the history or the circulation, & arn preparing a Lecture on 'Servetus' 

Sincerely yours 

wm Osler 


